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February 16, 2017

Dear Jefferson County Board of Education:

On behalf of the J. Graham Brown School Alumni Association and all students who have
attended or graduated from Brown, we request that our school be recognized officially as the
J. Graham Brown School. We have always assumed that J. Graham Brown School was the
official name, and we have gone by no other name in our contacts and communications for the
life of the school. This would assist former students, staff, and alumni in all communications
with no confusion. In the original working papers of the school, it was named the J. Graham
Brown School.

On February 16, 2017, the J. Graham Brown School Alumni Association unanimously approved a
motion supporting that the originally designated name, J. Graham Brown School, be reflected in
the records of JCPS and the state of Kentucky as the official name of the school.

We appreciate your attention to this request.

Sincerely,

Cassye Gholston, President

Alumni Association
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James McMillin, Liaison/Retired Teacher
Alumnl Association
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